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Welcome to you all 
 

Christmas worship 
 

22 December: Fourth Sunday in Advent  

10.30am: Our Songs of Praise Christmas carol service. 
6.30 pm: Cakes and Carols at St Michael's; a contemporary carol 

service. This will be an evening full of fun and praise all will be welcome. 
 

Christmas Day  

10.30am: Jayne will lead our worship.   
 

29 December  

10.30am: The annual Ecumenical Covenant Service will be led by Jayne. 

We will be welcoming friends from the other local churches to join us. 
The service will include Holy Communion. 
 

5 January  
10.30am: We will be welcoming again Rev Martin Turner from 

Cheltenham.    

6pm: Epiphany Carol Service at Tewkesbury Abbey. Please arrive early 
to ensure a seat. 

What's On  

Christmas 2024 
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Other notices 
 

As is our usual custom at Christmas there will be an opportunity to give 
to Action for Children at the Carol Service on 22 December also on 

Christmas Day and at the Covenant Service on 29 December. A plate and 

Gift Aid envelopes will be available on the table at the back of the church 
for any donations you would like to make. Thank you.  

 

Christmas stamps reminder: Please keep the postage stamps from 
the cards you receive and put them in the net by the coat pegs. They 

help to raise money for the cobalt unit at Cheltenham General hospital. 

Thank you. 

 

The Christmas edition of Crosspoint is still available. There are a few 
copies on the table in the foyer. Please take one. 

 

Week day activities re-start on Monday 6 January, except the 
Film Club which will meet as usual on Thursday 2 January at 

2pm. 

Sunday 12 January 

 
10.30am: We will welcome Keith Linzner from Woodmancote to lead our 

worship. 

 

What's On 
 

Please send any contributions for the next edition by the end of 
Wednesday 2 January to David Aldred. 
Thank you. 



 

 


